
Essex County Council 
 
Sheering Church of England                     
Primary School  
 
The Street, Sheering, Bishop’s Stortford, Herts.  CM22 7LU 
 
Headteacher:  Mrs LJ Brittaine 
 
Telephone: 01279 734210         
 
Email:  admin@sheering.essex.sch.uk 
 
Website: www.sheeringschool.org.uk 

 
WEEK 2 MENU 

 
Friday 4th February 2022                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Dear Parents, 
 
We began the week by celebrating the Queen’s Platinum jubilee and starting to plan the celebrations which will happen in 
June half term. I met with the School Council to discuss some ideas which I could take to the meeting with the Sheering 
committees; those ideas were gratefully received e.g. designing a commemorative mug, fireworks and a street party (in the 
playground!). 
 
It has also been a challenging week in school with behaviour but I am pleased to say that we have also noticed most of our 
children making the right choices to have safe and happy breaktimes, to treat the equipment with respect and to be kind to 
others. For some of our children, they really had the courage to not get involved in situations and to encourage others to 
step away as well.  
 
PTFA 
The PTFA had another productive meeting on Wednesday, discussing future fundraising events and how the money will be 
spent. I am very excited about the delivery we will receive today of 23 laurel bushes to plant along the astro-turf. Thank you 
everyone. You are TERRIFIC! 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Hannah was awarded Player of the Match for her football team for making spectacular saves and helping her team 
to win.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ivy, Ellen, Oliver, Harry, Alfie, Noah, 
Mya, Tilly, Hannah, Lenny, Joshua, Catherine, Logan, Abigail, Aviana, Patrick, Sonny, Harry, Archie and Jacob. Pablo, Abigail, 
Aviana and Archie have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Freya, Finley, Fay, Archie, Laura, Jessica and Phoebe passed 
their Level 1 Bikeability. Quickbury class scored 133,968,504 points in Spelling Shed and our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Pablo, 
Jacob, Catherine, Joshua, Sonny, Patrick, Alfie, Freya, Charlie and Mya. Nightingales were the winning Team with 462 team 
points.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have had the courage to do the right thing at break times. 
Copeland: Mya has been working hard and showing courage to do the right thing at playtime and in class. 
Durrington: Noah has shown courage in his maths, reading and English work and doing the right thing at playtimes. 
Fitzwalter: Fay always has the courage to make the right choices at playtimes and shows respect to everyone. 
Quickbury: Mr Downey was so happy to see Finley and Sonny making the right choices at breaktimes and lunchtimes. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Elsie for having the courage with her writing and for helping others at breaktimes.  
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Olivia who is 10 years old tomorrow and Bethany who will be 8 years old next week.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Swimming (Year 3/4) 
 
Dates  
 
Thursday 10th and 11th February: Year 5 Bikeability 
Thursday 10th February: PTFA Valentines Disco 
Friday 11th February: End of first half term. 
Monday 14th Feb-18th: Half term 
Monday 21st February: Spring half term begins 
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Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day (theme to be confirmed) 
Friday 1st April: End of term 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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